
MEDIA RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  05 January 2023 

Special Meeting of the Ottawa Police Services Board 

(Ottawa) – Please be advised the Ottawa Police Services Board will be holding a 
special meeting on Thursday, January 05, 2023, at 04:30 pm, to discuss two 
confidential personnel matters.  

In accordance with its Procedure Bylaw, the Board will be meeting briefly in public in 
order to resolve in-camera. 

The meeting will be held electronically via Zoom 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89921466626 

Media and members of the public can also watch the meeting live over Ottawa City 
Council’s YouTube channel. 

The Ottawa Police Services Board is the civilian body responsible for governing the 
Ottawa Police Service.  It is responsible for the provision of adequate and effective 
police services to the City of Ottawa’s residents.   
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Contact: Krista Ferraro, Executive Director, Ottawa Police Services Board, (613) 580-
2424, ext. 21618; email: krista.ferraro@ottawa.ca 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89921466626
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fchannel%2FUCUR3i_hvk3-3i8vtrPg6v1Q&data=05%7C01%7Cranda.benguedria%40ottawa.ca%7C69c48302a70f41849ee508daedbd5b1e%7Cdfcc033ddf874c6ea1b88eaa73f1b72e%7C0%7C0%7C638083694768990560%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=9ht%2FCZpecD7Gaji2%2B0qtXn7Q%2BY2v5YzbRemd5bKr5vw%3D&reserved=0
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